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24 June 2008 
 
Mr Robert Wright  
General Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Operations 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35 The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne  VIC  3000 
Fax: (03) 9663 3699 
 
Copy to 
Nicole Hardy 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
E-mail: nicole.hardy@accc.gov.au 

Public Policy and 
Communications 
 
Executive Director Regulatory 
Affairs  
Unit 11, Level 2 
11 National Circuit 
BARTON  ACT  2600 
 
 
Telephone 02 6208 0740 
Facsimile 02 9261 8390 
 
 

 
 
Public version 
 
Dear Mr Wright 

Telstra’s domestic transmission capacity service (“DTCS”) exemption application of 24 August 
2007 

I refer to my letter of 19 June, attaching a letter from Market Clarity which Market Clarity 
stipulated could only be provided to the ACCC due to the commercial value of the information it 
contained. 

Attached to this cover letter is a version of the earlier letter from Market Clarity (dated 18 June 
2008) that Market Clarity permits Telstra to provide to interested parties who have signed 
confidentiality undertakings. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 


